
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO
APPOINT CERTIFIED PUBLIC

ACCOUNTANT
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by
the  Board  of  Supervisors  of
the Township of North Fayette
that  it  will  consider  the
adoption  of  a  resolution
appointing  a  certified  public
accountant firm to replace the
elected  auditors  of  the
Township for the purpose of
examining all the accounts of
the  Township  for  calendar
year 2023. It is anticipated that
action will  be  taken on this
matter at the meeting of the
Board  of  Supervisors
scheduled  to  be  held  on
Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at 7:00
p.m. at the Municipal Building,
located at 400 North Branch
Road, Oakdale, PA 15071.

Andrew Hartwell, AICP
Assistant Township

Manager


